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 Contains August 2021 Minutes                                                   September 2021 
 

NO MEMBERS OR VISITORS SHALL ENTER OR 
EXIT THE CAMP VIA THE CHRISTMAN ROAD EN-

TRANCE. MEMBERS MUST ENTER AND EXIT 
FROM MT.PLEASANT ROAD. 

 
BUCKEYE WOODWORKERS 

AND WOODTURNERS 
August 14th, 2021 

 
    Anyone wishing to submit pictures for the 

newsletter please send them to the editor within 
two days of the meeting 

 

 

*****Note***** 
 

Buckeye Woodturners Meeting 

Annual Club Auction 

Camp Y-Noah 

August 14, 2021 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mark Stransky 

 

The August 14, 2021 meeting of the Buckeye Wood-

workers and Woodturners was held at the Camp Y-

Noah pavilion. There were more than 40 members 

who attended the meeting. Today’s activity will be the 

annual BWWT fund raising auction. This auction is 

where most of the funds needed to operate the club 

are raised. 

BWWT Vice-President Marshall Holmes welcomed all 

to today’s auction. Marshall announced that today’s 

auction would include the opportunity to bid on many 

items on the silent auction table. Included in the silent 

auction are two opportunities for a 2-hour woodturn-

ing coaching session with either George Raeder or 

Jack Boggio.  

Today’s lunch is being brought to us by Ray and Di-

ane Marr.  Thanks to Ray and Diane for their hard 

work in feeding this motley crew.  Lunch donation is 

$5 per person. Thanks Ray! 

Marshall let the club members know that the BWWT 

will be participating in the Beads of Courage program. 

This program benefits children with serious illness. As 

each child undergoes treatment for an illness, they 

receive beads signifying their accomplishments and 

treatments received. Members who choose to partici-

pate can make lidded boxes for children to put their 

beads in. There are requirements for the size, type 

and finish for each of the boxes given to the children. 

Please see the Beads of Courage website at 

www.beadsofcourage.org for details of the boxes. 

Stay tuned to BWWT for further information on this 

program. 

Jack Boggio will be holding a full day resin casting 

class in his shop on September 18, 2021. This is a 

repeat of the casting class that he held a few years 

ago. The class cost is $75 and includes lunch. The 

class is limited to 10 participants. If there are more 

than 10 people signed up, Jack will break the class up 

into 2 sessions. I have previously taken this class and 

it is very worthwhile for anyone interested in resin 

casting and wood stabilization among other things. 

There is a sign-up sheet available at today’s meeting. 

Check out the BWWT Newsletter from November 

2017 for details on the first class. 

Brent Wells announced that the September demon-

stration will feature professional woodturner Joe Flem-

ing from California. Joe will be demonstrating all of the 

ins and outs of using an air brush. This meeting will be 

held via Zoom. 

Mark Stransky announced that BWWT will again be 

participating in the Pens For Troops program with 

Woodcraft this year. An email with all of the details will 

be coming out in a few days.  

The BWWT Newsletter “Did You Read It” challenge is 

still going on. This month’s winner was Darrell Dube. 

There were 3 members who read the newsletter and 

responded to Mark Stransky with the key word. As a 

recap, this is how it works: the first dues paying mem-

ber to see a keyword buried somewhere in the news-

letter and emails back to Mark Stransky that they have 

https://www.bwwt.us/uploads/7/0/5/0/70504979/nov_2017_bwwt.pdf
https://www.bwwt.us/uploads/7/0/5/0/70504979/nov_2017_bwwt.pdf
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found it and where in the newsletter it was, will win a 

Hartville Hardware gift card. The new keyword for 

this newsletter is “gym”. Please keep in mind that the 

keyword used in the previous sentence doesn’t count 

as a winning entry.  

George Raeder gave an update for the upcoming 

Wayne Center for the Arts Show. Dates for the show 

are as follows: 

Drop off date to submit entries for the show is Sep-

tember 11. Time and location will be announced. 

Show opening date, award presentation and recep-

tion is Thursday September 16. 

Show closing date is Saturday October 16. 

 

George has entry forms and sign-up sheets available 

today. Be sure to mark your calendar to see the 

show.  

Silent Auction Table 

Brent getting ready for            George hawking the saw the                          

 next sale                                   and wood  

Waiting for the next item 

 

 

BWWT Show & Tell Session 

July 24, 2021 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mark Stransky 

 

The club held a Show and Tell Session on July 24, 

2021 from Ben Darrah’s gym shop. One of the purpos-
es of the session was a trial broadcast of the club’s 
new audio-visual system using Zoom. Ben hosted the 
session with Gayle Seymour providing technical sup-
port. There were 14 members signed on to the meet-
ing. Part of the demonstration included a live presenta-
tion by Bill Stone of some of the work he has done 
recently. A partial list of the items shown follows. 

     Segmented Bowl and Walnut Table by Ben Darrah 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Carved Coconut Bird            Cigar Pen Display Table  

House by Cheri Horn   by Dale Dehoff  
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Intarsia and Plant Stand by Chuck Nunley 
 
 
 
 

Segmented Bowls by Dan Ninneman  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Square Covered Bowl, Hand Carved Chain and  
Pens by Dave Wells 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Hollow Forms with Pyrography by Denny Finch 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Natural Edge Bowls and Bud Vases by Doug Aichholz 
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Boxes With Threaded Lids and Home Built  
Threading Jig by Doug Aichholz 

 

Box Elder and Walnut Natural Edge Bowls by  
Gary Langenderfer 

 

Segmented Bowl, Goblets and 
Vase by Kevin Dalton 

 
 

 
Router Table Cabinet 
and Maple Bowl by  

Mark Stransky 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Chess Board by Mike Geig 
 
 

 
Lidded Bowls by Bill Stone 

Carved Platter with Box by Bill Stone 
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Lidded Bowl and Platter by Bill Stone 

Carved Indian and Buffalo Box Elder Bowl by Bill Stone 
 
 
 

SAFETY NOTE 
Be sure to use proper safety equipment including 
eye, hearing and breathing protection whenever you 
are working on projects in your workshop. Make sure 
that you fully understand and follow the safe operat-
ing procedures for every piece of equipment that you 
use.  

 
ONE FINAL THOUGHT – JUST FOR THE HECK OF 
IT 
 
People will accept your ideas much more readily if you 
tell them Ben Franklin said it first. 
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 President 
George Barlow 
330-277-6055 
gwbjr80@gmail.com 

 Vice President 
Marshall Holmes 
330-309-1212 
mlholmes@neo.rr.com 

 Secretary 
Mark Stransky 
330-283-1375 
mastran@neo.rr.com 

 Treasurer /Member Admin. 
Dirk Falther 
330-310-4570 
dfalther3@att.net 

 Librarian  
Bob Hasenyager 
330-608-7725 
bobhasenyager@gmail.com 

 Newsletter Editor 
Keith Bellamy 
330-221-2845 
akbellamy@gmail.com 

 Club Advisor 
Jack Boggio 
330-696-0791  
jkbogi@twc.com 

 Past President 
Brent Wells 
330-606-6724 
thegrumpywoodchuck@ 
gmail.com  

Calendar of Events           
PLEASE NOTE 

   BWWT MEETINGS ARE HELD ON 
THE SECOND SATURDAY OF EACH 

MONTH BEGINNING AT 9:00AM 
 
 
 
 

NO MEMBERS OR VISITORS 
SHALL ENTER OR EXIT THE 
CAMP VIA THE CHRISTMAN 
ROAD ENTRANCE. MEMBERS 
MUST ENTER AND EXIT FROM 
MT.PLEASANT ROAD. 
 
 
 

BWWT Library Online Guide brought to 
you by the BWWT Club Librarians, Dirk 
Falther and Bob Hasenyager.  
The online guide lists the books and videos that 
are available in our club library along with de-
scriptions on the subject matter and other useful 
information. Follow the link below to check it out. 
 

http://uh.cx/uVS1S 
 

 
 

BWWT OFFICERS           
FOR 2021 
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